v

. . e, g gy p i g /

Zxtract from Mr., Zara's letter of the 14th February.

I have contacted, on several occ asions, the local
shipowners amd requested a true written declaration
about their vessels. Owing to the present restrictions
they are unable to deliver to us any such document.
They have only submitted two letters regarding the
vessels "ISIS" and "ARMANT". As to the other vessels,
I presume they intend continulng their classification
until the Specilal Surveys will be due.
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